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Picnic Point High School 
Works notification 18 July 2022 

 
Dear Neighbours, Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Works are progressing on the new Technical Applied Science (TAS) building. One night this week our builder 
will be required to work extended hours until around 8 pm to pour the suspended concrete slab on level 1.  
 
This work will require the use of flood lights near the location of the new TAS building for the safety of onsite 
staff. As the lights will be visible from adjoining properties on Stretham Avenue, we will do all we can to 
complete the work quickly to minimise disruption. 
 
School Infrastructure NSW thanks you for accommodating this out of hours work.  
 
 
Construction contacts 
 

If you have any queries or concerns about this work, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during 
business hours on 1300 482 651 or email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.   
 
For any urgent queries or concerns while this work is being carried, please contact Site Manager Matei Knap, 
Quasar Constructions on 0403 740 135. 
 
 
Map of the Picnic Point High School upgrade 
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